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Dear Community, 
 
 
I’m excited to announce that Pine Lake will be moving its City Hall to 425 Allgood Road in 
early 2019.  
 
As of this morning, the City owns an office space that is large enough to house both 
municipal and court administrations, opening up space for our current police department 
to expand. The courtroom and council chambers will remain in its current location. 
 
Elected administrations have worked for years to bring together the residential and 
commercial districts. Bringing a city center identity to the uptown corridor is a giant step 
toward creating a holistic municipality. It is also a necessary next move toward the 
continued development of our commercial community and the long-term sustainability of 
the city of Pine Lake. 
 
We have posted FAQs on the website and will be happy to answer any other questions 
you may have.  
 
Best wishes for a safe and peaceful New Year. 
 
 
Your Mayor, 
 
 
 
Melanie Hammet 
Mayor, City of Pine Lake GA 
“Arts’ Natural Habitat” 

 


